
     
AMENDMENT TO THE NUNATSAIVUT GOVERNMENT’S INVITATION FOR TENDERS – 

2025 NUNATSIAVUT ENERGY EFFICIENCY RETROFIT PROGRAM –   
HIGH EFFICIENCY WOODSTOVE INSTALLATION CONTRACTOR 

 
 

NOTICE TO PROPONENTS 
 

June 20, 2025 
 

Please be advised of the following amendments to the Invitation for Tender – 2025 Nunatsiavut Energy 
Efficiency Retrofit Program – High Efficiency Woodstove Installation Contractor: 
 

1. The new deadline to submit a proposal in response to the Nunatsiavut Government’s Invitation 
for Tenders - 2025 Nunatsiavut Energy Efficiency Retrofit Program – High Efficiency 
Woodstove Installation Contractor has been extended to July 3, 2025, at 4:00pm AST. All 
proposals must be submitted to Jamie Hewlett – Regional Energy Manager at 
jamie.hewlett@nunatsiavut.com  
 

2. Please note that all proposals for services received prior to the date of this Addenda are still 
being considered by the Nunatsiavut Government and proponents need not re-submit their 
tenders. 
 

3. All other terms and conditions as outlined in the Invitation for Tender documents still apply.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact Jamie Hewlett at jamie.hewlett@nunatsiavut.com  


